
 
 

You are cordially invited to the groundbreaking of 

PG&E’s Gas Operations Technical Training Center in Winters 

 

 Monday, November 2, 2015 
 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 Location: Intersection of Interstate 505 & East Grant Avenue in Winters, CA 
 Parking Options: Rotary Park, 201 Railroad Avenue, Winters, CA 
 Shuttle bus will be available; Rotary Park will serve as Pick-up location. 
 The last shuttle bus will depart from Rotary Park at 10:45 a.m. 
 Note: A short walk, including some non-paved areas, will be required. If you 

need special access or assistance, make sure you let us know in your RSVP. 
 Attire: Please wear comfortable shoes.  
 Community celebration immediately following Groundbreaking 

 
     

     Please RSVP to Laura Gonzalez at lgonzalez@icgworldwide.com. 

Please note: Participation in this event may result in the acceptance of a reportable gift. 
“PG&E” refers to Pacific Gas and Electric Company, a subsidiary of PG&E Corporation. © 2015 Pacific Gas and Electric Company. All rights reserved 
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